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Southern Rhode Island Conservation District and  
Representative Megan Cotter Host Free Coffee Hour on Conservation Issues 

WESTERLY, Rhode Island, May 20, 2024 – The Southern Rhode Island Conservation District and State 
Representative Megan Cotter, District 39 – Exeter, Hopkinton and Richmond, will host a public information and 
listening session on key environmental and conservation issues including forest fires and flooding. 

The session will be held on Saturday, June 1 from 10 am – 12 pm at Higher Grounds Community Coffee 
House, 39 Kingstown Rd, Wyoming, Rhode Island. 

Staff from the Natural Resources Conservation Services (N RCS) and the Southern Rhode Island Conservation 
District (SRICD) will present information and answer questions on local conservation topics including forest 
fires, flooding, pollinator habitats, "People's Gardens," and small-scale agricultural practices. 

 
The Southern Rhode Island Conservation District (SRICD) promotes and achieves a healthy environment and 
sustainable use of natural resources for the people of Kent and Washington Counties and the State of Rhode 
Island, now and for the future, by coordinating partners to provide technical, educational and financial 
resources.  
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